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For Immediate Release  September 28, 2020 
 

MCTXSheriff Searches for Stolen Truck 
 
Montgomery County Sheriff’s Office is searching for the below-pictured truck that was stolen on 
September 27, 2020 from the Westwood Subdivision located on FM 1488, in Magnolia, Texas. The truck 
is a black 2002 Ford F250 with a silver and black brush guard, a rear sliding glass window, and a small 
Montgomery County Sheriff’s Office patch sticker located in the bottom left corner of the back window. 
At the time the truck was stolen, it was displaying Texas license plate BA89357.  
 
If you have any information regarding the theft or whereabouts of the truck, please contact the Montgomery 
County Sheriff’s Office at 936-760-5800 or Multi-County Crime Stoppers at 1-800-392-STOP (7867) and 
reference Case # 20A304298. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Maggie Moseley, Specialist 
Montgomery County Sheriff’s Office 
Administrative Services Division 
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